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28/03/23 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

Hope all is well with you. 

Mountrath Community School Musical. 

Our 5th, 6th classes have been invited to attend the musical 'Super Trouper' this morning in 
the Community School. We wish all involved the very best of luck, especially our past pupils! 

Sacrament of First Penance. 

Our second class children will be receiving the sacrament of First Penance tomorrow in 
school. To let you know that we are all thinking of you and praying for you at this very special 
time in your lives. 

School Book Fair. 

The book fair will be coming to our school on 19th April to 26th April. As always, teachers will 
bring their classes to the hall during these days to have a look at the books and spend some 
time reading. More details after Easter. 

School Sports. 

It's camogie season again! We wish our school team the best of luck in their upcoming 
matches and thank Ms. Sheppard for training the team. 

Easter Holidays. 

The school will close this Friday at 12 noon for Easter, reopening on Monday, 17th April.  

Reminder. 

Our Easter raffle will take place in the school on Friday morning, make sure and buy tickets 
(€2) to be in with a chance of winning our Easter treats! 

  

Hope you all have a lovely Easter. Beannachtaí na féile Cásca oraibh go léir. 

Slán go fóill, 

M. Rohan. 
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